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December 13, 2020 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians,  

 

Continuity of learning during the COVID-19 pandemic is a top priority for Livingstone School and 

Livingstone Range School Division. As we strive to provide high-quality education for both in-person and 

at-home settings, it is necessary for us to seek your intentions earlier than first anticipated so that 

sufficient staffing and any class configuration adjustments can be made to accommodate fluctuations of 

student programming choices for the second half of the school year.  

 

As such, if you wish to change your chosen method of programming (either in-person or at-home) for 

the second half of the school year, you must let us know by ​December 18, 2020​.  These changes would 

then be in effect from February 1, 2021 to June 25, 2021. 

 

For example, if your child is currently enrolled in at-home 

learning and you do not indicate that you wish to change your 

programming choice, they will continue at-home learning 

February 1 to June 25, 2021. If your child is attending in-person 

school and you do not indicate a desire to change your 

programming choice, they will continue in-person learning 

through the end of the school year. 

 

No action is required if you choose to continue with your child’s 

current programming enrollment​ and our planning will default 

to their current program enrollment. If you would like to move 

from in-person or at-home programming to the other, please 

contact Sarah Holmgren at holmgrens@lrsd.ab.ca or by calling 

the school at (403) 628-3897 by ​December 18, 2020​. 
 

Sincerely, 

Sarah Holmgren 

Livingstone School 

http://www.lrsd.ab.ca/schools/livingstone

